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Kirkwood Election Satellite Office 

The KMPUD will host a satellite office for the Alpine County
General Election. The Office of the County Clerk stated ballots
will be mailed on October 7th to all that have registered before
hand.  If you need to register to vote here.  

The Kirkwood Election Satellite Office will be open Wednesday,
October 23rd from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM in the CSB Board Room.
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Here are some quick facts provided by the Alpine County office:

NOVEMBER 5: General Election

Register to Vote - Oct. 21

Return vote-by-mail ballot - Nov. 5

Vote-by-mail ballots must be postmarked on or before
November 5, 2024 and received by county elections no later
than November 12, 2024.

How do I register to vote?

To register to vote in California, you must be:

             A United States citizen and a resident of California;

18 years old or older on Election Day;

Not currently serving a state or federal prison term for the
conviction of a felony; and

Not currently found mentally incompetent to vote by a court.

If you are eligible, you can register to vote or update your
registration online at www.registertovote.ca.gov

You must re-register to vote if you move, change your name, or
change your political party preference.

What if I need to check my voter registration status?

To check your voter registration status – including political party
– you can use the “My Voter Status” tool at
www.voterstatus.sos.ca.gov  You can also call Alpine County
Elections (530) 694-2281 for your status.

When will I receive my ballot?

Alpine County Elections Office will mail vote-by-mail ballots to all
active registered voters on October 7, 2024.

What if I need a replacement ballot?

If you did not receive your vote-by-mail ballot, or you lost or
destroyed your original ballot, you may apply for a replacement
ballot. Only the registered voter themselves may request a
replacement ballot. The replacement ballot application can be
obtained by emailing elections@alpinecountyca.gov  or calling
(530) 694-2281. The Alpine County Registrar of Voters will be at
the KMPUD Board room on October 23, 2024 from 9 am to 4
pm.

How can I return my vote-by-mail ballot?

Mail it to Alpine County Elections, PO Box 158, Markleeville, CA
96120. Your ballot must be postmarked on or before Election
Day and received by your county elections office no later than 7
days after Election Day;

Drop your ballot at the Alpine County Clerk’s Office, 99 Water
Street, Markleeville, CA, or a polling location anywhere in the
state; or

Hand deliver to the Alpine County Registrar of Voters on
October 23, 2024 at the KMPUD Board room.

How can I track my ballot to find out if it has been
received?

Voters can receive notifications on the status of their vote-by-
mail ballot by signing up for the “Where’s My Ballot?” tool. Sign
up at www.wheresmyballot.sos.ca.gov to receive automatic
updates on the status of your vote-by-mail ballot by text
message (SMS), email, or voice call.

 

Seasonal Reminders

The Playground 

Memorial Day, for many people, marks the beginning of
summer just as Labor Day marks its end.  With the many
preparations KMPUD has to prepare for the end of summer, the
playground is one of them. The removal of the playground
equipment for winter storage is schedule sometime in
September/October. The sounds of the children's laughter while
playing on the playground equipment can be heard across the
meadow will be missed, until next year.

Please be advised KMPUD does not own, lease, operate, nor
maintain the Tennis, Pickleball, or Basketball courts.

Green Waste Container 

 You still have time to bring your branches and limbs down to
the green waste container which is still available and located on

the north side of the District’s maintenance shop, on Loop
Road.  

This container is intended to assist Kirkwood residents in
disposal of green waste defensible space-type debris only.

Examples are pine needles, small tree limbs, shrubs, bushes,
and willows.

Please follow the instructions posted on the bin.

This container is NOT intended for tree trunks, stumps, non-
vegetation items, dirt, rock, lumber, or trash.

Winterizing Preparations

There is not doubt, Fall is in the air.  And now is a good time to
consider preparing your house for winter before the snow flies.
Below are a few suggestions for your winter prep check list.

 * Know where your water shut-off is and ensure that it is
accessible.

 * Give your heating system a test run so you know it will work
properly when you need it.

 * Replace the filter on your furnace.

 * Make sure chimneys and fireplaces are cleaned.

 * Replace batteries in smoke and carbon monoxide detectors.

 * Buy an extra snow shovel and put it in an accessible place.

KMPUD Community Information - Did

You Know ... ?

Did you know there are three picnic tables and a corn-hole set-
up located in the west side of the Meadow?   Unlike the
playground equipment, these are made to survive the winter
conditions.  Come with your friends and family to enjoy the view
of the meadow with it's fall colors. Take in the sunset colors on
the Red Cliffs. Or bring your corn-hole bean bags for a few
games.

You can get to the picnic area by walking the Meadow or drive
to the Lower 7 parking lot.  The entrance is in the SE corner. 

Stay up to date with E-News and Notifications!

For emergency, construction, general information or
announcements, subscribe to our newsletters and

community notices.

E-News Sign-up

 

Read Past Newsletters

 

Kirkwood Meadows Public Utility District

209-258-4444 / info@kmpud.com / www.kmpud.com
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